## PALM BEACH CENTENNIAL COMMISSION, INC.

June 29, 2018

Mayor and Town Council Town of Palm Beach Palm Beach, Florida

Dear Mayor and members of the Town Council,

The Palm Beach Centennial Commission is scheduled on the Agenda for the Town Council meeting on July 10, 2018. We are seeking permission to continue exploring ways to improve our community's enjoyment of the Town Square Historic District.

We have met with individuals and organizations involved with town beautification and will be presenting our collective ideas to enhance the safety and appearance of Town Square, including concepts for additional pedestrian access inside the park, possible parking enhancements, the installation of recognition plaques and other ideas.

Our presentation will address the approval process, funding methods and scheduling timetables required for realization and installation.

We look forward to discussing these matters with you on July 10.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Palm Beach Centennial Commission, Inc.

Bill Bone, Director

Bill Metzaer, Director

cc: Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager